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Dear Sirs
Please find attached representations made on behalf of Wood Abbey Ltd. in regard to Land at Pedmore Hall Farm.
This response includes the following documents
e Aletter detailing our comments on the Draft Dudley Local Plan - Draft Plan Regulation 18 and the case,
Appendix 2, for the allocation of land at Pedmore Hall Farm for residential development.
e Appendix 1 -red line boundary for land at Pedmore Hall Farm
e Appendix 3 - Site Feasibility layout for land at Pedmore Hall Farm
Thank you for your consideration of our comments.
Yours faithfully
Richard Cowell

Managing Director
NCL Development



